
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
 
Date: Monday 10th October 
 

Y5/6 Rugby Tournament and World Cup Match Tickets 
Dear Parents,  
 
There is an exciting primary school touch rugby tournament that your child might like to enter at 
the York LNER Community Stadium on Wednesday 2nd November. This is part of the build-up 
event to the international fixtures and the chance to play in the stadium before a World Cup game! 

Children who participate will have free tickets for the match. The festival will be played on the 
same day as a RLWC double header, with the opportunity for schools taking part in the event 
allowed to watch international rugby being played! The International matches will be shown live on 

the BBC. This is open to ALL CHILDREN and is expected to be very popular so names will be 

randomly chosen after the closing date.  
 

The children will leave school at 2.30pm so they arrive by 3pm. The school tournament will then be 
played on the pitch and finish at 4.10pm, which is in time for the international teams to warm up.  
 
All parents wanting to enter the stadium will need a ticket. Parents who are DBS cleared 
and can help with transport will need to arrive at school for 2.30pm. Other parents will need to 
arrive by 4pm if they wish to watch the game with their child. Those parents not wishing to 
watch the international match will be asked to collect their children at 4.15pm from an 
arranged meeting point outside the stadium (exact location to be confirmed). No unaccompanied 
children will be allowed to stay for the international game. 
 
Children who usually require a booster seat must have them for the journey, so please indicate 
this on the form and provide one if necessary. Prior to transporting children would you please 
check that you have adequate insurance cover for the type of journey (most insurance companies 
consider transporting children to and from sports fixtures as ‘Social, Domestic and Pleasure’, but 
not all so please check!).  
 
Please complete the online form and ensure that any replies are completed promptly so we can 
send texts out to confirm who is playing. https://forms.office.com/r/BWx7BGrP7b 
 
Places are limited to just one squad of 7 children. 
  
Shirts and shorts are provided. After use, please wash the kit and return to Mr Unsworth, who will 
be in charge on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs Long and Mr Unsworth. 
 

 
Please reply by completing the following electronic form by lunchtime on Monday 17th October:  

https://forms.office.com/r/BWx7BGrP7b 

https://forms.office.com/r/BWx7BGrP7b
https://forms.office.com/r/BWx7BGrP7b


                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

                               


